
 

Dear Year 4 Pupils, Parents/ Carers 

We are so excited, because Fr. Boland has asked us 

to share dates for you to celebrate your First Holy 

Communion in the Church of the Immaculate 

Conception. 

 

Year 4 A (Miss Kelly’s  Class): Saturday 19th June  

@11am 

Year 4 B (Mrs.Vaughan’s  Class): Saturday 19th June  

@2pm 

Our mass will be so special to us all.  

 

Further details will follow in due course.  

 

We have waited so long for this very special 

celebration for our children, we will make it a special 

day for them and their families.  

 

, 

 

Best wishes from 

Miss Kelly Year 4A 

Mrs. Vaughan Year 4B 

Mrs Wilders (Principal)/ Miss Doherty 

(Vice Principal) 

 


